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Dear Parent/Carers, 

Our caterers have made the difficult decision to close the kitchen at the Academy for the remainder 

of the national lockdown. This will affect students that currently order their lunch using the pre-

order app for the days that they are onsite at the Academy. 

The current service, where you can order lunch for your child when they are on site via the pre-order 

app (Fusion), will continue to Friday 29th January. From Monday 1st February, please ensure that 

your child brings a packed lunch with them each day when they are attending onsite provision at the 

Academy. 

Those eligible for free school meals will continue to receive the supermarket vouchers each Monday 

during the school term time, while lockdown continues. 

If you have any questions, please contact finance@thebourneacademy.com 

Kind regards 

Catherine Turner 
Business Director 
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